Stone Village Antiques

3.IN)ed

Item of the Week:

Hutch Table - Incredibly unique slide top with divided
drawer underneath. This will definitely make them gasp
and ask “Where did you find that?”

UPCOMING EVENTS:

July 20, 2013 - Summer in the Valley Antique Show,
Fisherville, VA. A gathering of antique dealers and
folk artists bringing together unique country
primitive antiques in painted and attic surface and
finishes and unique handmade folk art needful to the
primitive home. Several of Stone Village’s dealers will
be there to grab more authentic and unique pieces to
share with our customers.

July 27,2013 - Bea Sparrow of Olde Glory, 185 N. High
St., Waynesville, OH, will host her annual “Olde Glory
Days” in her store’s parking lot, which showcases
both her own and many other dealers’ most
interesting pieces. Three of Stone Village’s dealers
will also be selling at this event.
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Dealers of the Week: Kent and Cheryl
Williams

Kent learned at a very early age to “keep
his hands in his pockets” as he went antiquing
with his mother. He was raised in a home
surrounded by wonderful antique furniture and
accessories. Cheryl was introduced to antiques
when she and Kent started dating. When they
married, they started with antique oak pieces
along with great antique “hand me downs”.
Throughout their marriage, they have passed
through many decorating styles, but found their
true love in early primitive country. After a few
years of collecting and with space for items
dwindling, they decided to share their love of
early antiques with others. Under the guidance
of some very dear friends, they began selling at
Sandusky Street Antiques in Delaware, Ohio,
followed by antique shows and finally becoming
a part of Stone Village Antiques.

They continue selling at both shops and
adding more shows each year. For Kent and
Cheryl, a great day is spent searching small
towns and shops for great new items. Both still
worKk full time, but look forward to retirement
when they can look for those special items with
“great wear and patina.”

Tell Us What You Think:
We need your feedback!

Would you be interested in attending a
fireside chat here at Stone Village Antiques?

What if we brought in an expert who has
over 50 years of extensive experience with
and knowledge of 17t and early 18t century
pieces?

Please respond to this email with your vote
on fireside chats. Should we do it or not?

Monday -- Saturday 11 am - 4 pm
Sunday 12 pm - 4 pm

**or call for an appointment**

Dealer inquiries welcome!




